
Minutes of the Faculty Senate Meeting 

04.27.10 

 

Present:   

Bob Holt, Ron Poor, Wilda Walker, Elizabeth Haynes, Randy McCall 

 

Call to order: 

President Holt opened the meeting by asking for nominations for officers for the academic year 

2010-2011.  The following nominations were given:   President: Bob Holt 

        Vice President: Ron Poor 

        Secretary: Randy McCall 

Nominations will remain open until Thursday, April 29, 2010.  Any further nominations should 

be forwarded to Wilda Walker.  Secret ballots will be sent Monday, May 3 and should be 

returned to Wilda Walker by Wednesday, May 5, 3:00 pm. 

 

Senate Resolution: 

Finalized the senate resolution to be read at commencement ceremony in recognitions and 

appreciation of Dr. Groves efforts and leadership at SCC. 

 

Presidential Search and Faculty Professional Development Fund:  

President Holt gave a brief update on the president search.  He also stated that contributions to 

the Faculty Professional Development Fund were low and perhaps at the beginning of the fall 

semester more faculty could be made aware of the PFDF, its purpose and contributions would 

increase. 

 

Meeting was adjourned, by motion and second, at 3:40 pm.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Randy McCall  

Faculty Senate Secretary 


